
Hello, 

 

I am wri
ng to voice my support of bill H.766. Par
cularly as my reconstruc
ve work is 

considered “elec
ve” (trea
ng issues that are not an immediate threat to the pa
ent’s life), I 

regularly have to jump through hoops for prior authoriza
on from insurance companies. In the 

end, the procedures are rarely denied as the UVM division of Plas
c Surgery is willing to put in 

the extra effort for prior-auth, but care is delayed and the work load on my office staff and 

myself is increased unnecessarily. Passing H.766 will improve the care that my pa
ents and the 

people of Vermont receive.  

 

Thank you in advance for suppor
ng these bills, 

 

Charles W. Patterson, MD 
He/Him 
Assistant Professor of Surgery 
Division of Plastic, Reconstructive, and Cosmetic Surgery 
Robert Larner College of Medicine 

 


